
  

 

 

News Blast 
Marion County Tax Collector Now Providing                                    

On-Site General Tax Administration 

The Florida Department of Revenue and George Albright, Tax Collector of Marion 
County have agreed to conduct a pilot program to provide on-site General Tax            
Administration services at the Marion County Tax Collector’s facility located at      
McPherson complex, 503 SE 25th Ave, Ocala, FL 34471.  At the Marion County Tax     
Collector’s main facility, DOR will provide registration, tax processing, collection and 
taxpayer assistance services every Tuesday and Thursday beginning January 3rd, 2012.  
Their services will be provided between 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM, closed 11:30 AM to 
12:30 PM for lunch.  You may come into the Tax Collector’s reception area or call DOR’s 
local telephone line at 352-368-8254. 

What this means for you: 
 

DOR Tax Specialist Teresa White will be available to answer any sales tax questions 
you have in person or on the telephone.   
You can apply for a sales tax registration number in person (you will need a         
completed form DR-1, along with a $5 application fee).  Your certificate will be 
mailed from the Leesburg office and should be received within 7 business days.   
You can remit your unemployment tax and solid waste tax in person. 
Dealers can now remit your monthly sales tax in person.  Teresa is available to      
answer any dealer-specific questions you may have.   
You may also remit any back taxes and file for sales tax amendments or corrections 
in person. 

 
Payment methods accepted are check, cashier’s check or money order made payable to 
Florida Department of Revenue.  Credit cards are not accepted in person or via          
telephone. 


